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lou.rollason@hotmail.co.uk

From: Davie MacBeath <davie.cc@gmx.com>
Sent: 22 September 2021 12:04
To: Jerry; Jimmy Melville; Jim McGillivray; Yvonne Macrae; Paddy Murray; Genevieve Duhigg; Lesley 

Strang; Lucy Dixon
Subject: Re; Fire Engine Shed

Dear All 
So, we are back to to the starting grid with this one. As I am sure you are all aware, myself and Kenny Martin did 
make a proposed offer of lease on the shed to begin with and it was myself that brought this matter to the table 
in the first instance. 
Unfortunately, but as a matter of protocol, it was agreed that the lease option offer should go out to the general 
public via THC, cynically, I thought this would be a complete and utter waste of time and effort by THC and 
undoubtedly at some cost to an already limited HC budget, and sadly my cynical view proved to be the correct 
one, yet again. But, hey-ho, here we are (myself & Kenny) sitting on the front row of the starting grid again, with 
no other parties in the race, waiting for the red lights to change to green. If it was to be that an agreement was 
made that myself and Kenny could secure some sort of lease on the shed, we would be willing to stick with our 
original suggested lease terms of 3 years rent free in exchange for necessary repairs to make the building secure, 
but will reduce our initial offer of £800pa after 3 years down to £400pa thereafter and adding into the agreement 
that we would be willing to make available some space for community storage needs. I would also like to express 
to you all that this will be our full and final offer on the shed, and should no agreement be reached we will 
withdraw this offer and have no further interest in the building. 
Please have a serious think about this revised offer and openly discuss the matter between yourselves, obviously, 
as I am the proposer I cannot take part in the discussions. 
I'll leave this with you all to digest and wash down with a nice cup of tea or something stronger if prefer. 
  
Kindest Regards 
Davie. 


